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Subject: Thurston Nature Center

From: David Kennedy  
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 7:37 PM 
To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thurston Nature Center 

Hello, 
I have been informed of plans to destroy vital parts of the Thurston Nature Center for a construction 
project.  I urge you to look into this matter and deny any requests to build over this area.  Places like this 
can never be recovered once they are taken from us.  As a local resident I find it disheartening to see 
things like this happening in our neighborhoods. 

Best, 
--  
David Kennedy 




